Subject: FW: NLH Amended GRA - Expert Evidence - LWHN

From: Dennis Browne
Sent: June 15, 2015 3:54 PM

To: Public Utilities Board
Subject: RE: Hydro's 2013 General Rate Application - Requests for Information to Parties - replacement page

The Town of Labrador City et al (“the Towns”)are not making any revision to Dr.Feehan’s Report as filed.The Towns
continue their Intervention and will participate at the hearing as required and pertaining to issues relating to the
Towns.The Towns will make a final submission at the conclusion of the hearing.Dennis Browne/Edward Hearn,Q.C.





